

Dear Parents/Guardians, Faculty, and Friends of Deerfield High School,

For more than 40 years, The Deerfield High School PTO has sponsored an **annual college scholarship fund** to benefit deserving Deerfield High School seniors. With the rising cost of a college education and the continuing economic strain on many families, especially over the last couple of years, a college degree might be out of financial reach for some of our students. The PTO Scholarship Fund helps students who sincerely desire to continue their education but have limited resources. Past scholarship recipients shared the following appreciation for these scholarships:

- My family and myself cannot say thank you enough for helping me out with my academic journey. Your contribution helps ease some of the financial stress college brings, even more so in these unpredictable times.
- As a student who is responsible for paying for her college tuition, this scholarship means the world to me.... I will forever be grateful for your act of kindness, and I want you to know that you have made an impact on my life, and above all, my future.
- It is very helpful for me to have this scholarship, so I can focus more on my education and not worry as much about the financial burden on my family. You are helping me make my educational dreams happen.

Please consider making a gift of **ANY AMOUNT.** Many of us are looking for ways to make a difference during these uncertain times. These college scholarships are a tangible way to change someone's life.

There are two ways to donate by March 4th:

- Online at www.dhspto.org, select Executive Board/Scholarship Fund
- By mailing a check payable to Deerfield High School PTO Scholarship Fund to:

Deerfield High School

Attn.: PTO Scholarship Fund

1959 Waukegan Road

Deerfield, IL 60015

Your donation is tax deductible. Please save your canceled check or online receipt.

By contributing to the PTO Scholarship Fund, you can positively affect the lives of Deerfield High School graduates. We thank you in advance for supporting our students! Please let us know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Karen Ebroon Adrea Lipp

karenkogan@yahoo.com adrealipp@yahoo.com



Deerfield High School PTO Scholarship Fund Committee